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7th October 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

Book Fair

We are delighted to welcome the travelling Book Fair back tomorrow. Not only does it give pupils
the opportunity to purchase books at reasonable prices but it also raises funds for the school and
allows us to buy more books. We will be selling books after school in the Key Stage 2 Hall
tomorrow and the following Monday and Tuesday. Please come in through the main entrance of
the school and exit through the double doors onto the car park. The children will be able to look
round the Book Fair on Friday 8th October during the school day.

You are able to pay in a number of different ways:
e Cash
e Prepaid voucher. Please note that change can not be given for a prepaid voucher.
There are also lots of small items available to purchase to make up the amount.
Online on the day of the fair using a QR code
If you can’t attend the fair then you can order online and have the books delivered to
school.

Early reading workshop
We would like to invite you to our Early Reading Workshop on Wednesday 3rd November in

school at 9:00 a.m. It is always difficult when organising these events to arrange a time when
most parents are able to come. We hope that by giving you as much notice as possible that
many of you will be able to attend. The aim of the workshop is to show you how we teach
reading in school and explain how you can help your child at home. You will also be able to look
through the resources and books we use in school. Tea and coffee will be available afterwards
when you will have the opportunity to ask questions and chat to other parents. If possible, we
would ask that younger children do not attend the workshop. Please contact the school if this is
a problem. This does not apply to very young babies.

Please complete the google form below if you are able to attend the workshop. Please also
complete the form if you are unable to attend and indicate if another time would have been more
suitable. This is always helpful to know when planning future workshops.

https://forms.gle/xkeqKuU4x4YbXP756
We hope to see as many of you as possible at these events.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Tucas
Helen Lucas
Literacy Lead
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